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WEEK 9 – TERM 3 
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IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                 
Tomorrow    ParentLink Meeting @ 7:30pm in staffroom  
Tuesday 9th November  NE and Team Photos 
Friday 12th November   Centennial Celebration Day (Alert Level 1) 
Monday 15th November  Teacher Only Day – School Closed 
Term Dates 
Friday 1st October   End of term 3 @ 3.00pm 
Monday 18th October   Term 4 commences 
Tuesday 14th December  End of term 4 @ 12.30pm  
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
ParentLink Meeting  

Meeting tomorrow, Thursday, 23 September @ 7:30pm in the staffroom 
All welcome – bring a friend and meet some new families.  

Any questions contact paremataschoolPTA@gmail.com 
 
School Centenary 

Due to the ongoing uncertainty of the current Covid-19 situation, we have made the 
tough call to scale the centenary celebrations back to just Friday, 12 November (a school 
wide celebration) dependent on being at Alert Level 1. The programme will be 
confirmed closer to the time.  Centenary badges are still being sold – see below. 

 
School visitor mask wearing in school  

Thank you so much to all of our school community who have come into school 
wearing a mask, are keeping off the decks and out of the classrooms.  As this 
current Delta strain is affecting children, we would really appreciate it if you 
could continue with these strategies if you need to enter the school grounds, 
even though there are no community cases in Wellington now.   

 
End of term 
Friday, 1 October is the end of term 3. Please can all school property including 
readers and overdue library books be returned before then. Please remember if 
you do not wish to sell your raffle tickets, please return them to the office asap 
so we can reallocate them. Thank you.  
 
Nga mihi - Matua Bryce  

 
SCHOOL CENTENARY  - SPREAD THE WORD – PAREMATA SCHOOL IS 100 YEARS 2021  
 
Centenary Badges 
Buy one of these awesome badges to celebrate our 100 years. These are now available from the 
school office for $7.50. There is a limited number so get in now.  



 
MEGA GARAGE SALE – SATURDAY 30TH OCTOBER 

 
MEGA GARAGE SALE SECOND-HAND DRIVE THRU COLLECTIONS 

Please feel free to drop off good quality second-hand goods (clothing, books, toys, bric-a-
brac, plants) on Friday mornings.  Look out for the collectors by the Wave TV room, in the 
main drive-thru, every Friday morning between 8:30am – 9:00am.  Alternatively, you may 
drop items at the office anytime. Thanks.  We would love to hear from you, if you can help 

with this fundraiser.  Please use the QUICK TICK BOX FORM to advise which part of an event you are able to 
assist with;  www.paremata.school.nz/1059/forms/4-school-event-help-2021/submissions/new 
 

We are also keen to hear from anyone that would like to help with the Bric-a-Brac stall. 
If you are available to set up this stall and display the items for sale, we want to hear from 
you or your team. 

 

PAREMATA SCHOOL RAFFLE TICKETS 
Thank you to everyone in the school community for supporting our school raffle.  
The books are selling well and we appreciate the time that people are putting in 
with this fundraiser.  Keep up the great work! 

 
We have many families still wanting to sell more books, so if you are unable to sell yours, 
please return them to the office as soon as possible.  
 
 
PAREMATA NETBALL 2021 
Congratulations to our three teams who played this season - it was challenging at times but great that the 
season could be completed. Thanks to the organising committee for making this happen even with level 2 
restrictions. 

 
A big thanks to our coaches, Jasmine, Phil and Desiree and their managers who supported the 
teams, without your help, we would not be able to offer netball to our students.  
Photos will be at 8.10am on Tuesday, November 9 in the Paremata School Hall. 
Prize giving to be confirmed. 
 

 
 
PAREMATA SCHOOL MERCHANDISE 
 
Last order for hoodies for the year due by 28th October 
 

 Hoodie – no name on back $45  
 Hoodie – with name on back $55 
 Caps - $15       (hats are compulsory in term 4) 
 Bucket Hats - $15 
 Tea Towels - $12 / Tote Bags - $15 
 Honey - $6 each 250g or 2 for $10 
  

These are displayed in the cabinet in the school foyer.  
  



 

 
 
 

GIRLS CRICKET FUN DAY AT PORIRUA CITY JUNIOR CRICKET CLUB!  If you enjoyed Yeah Girls last year, or 
just want to see if cricket is for you, then come and meet our premier girls and women players, and have a 
go in the nets. Bring a friend and join us at the Mana Indoor nets on Saturday, 18 September between 
11am and 2pm, we'll get the bbq going for lunch. All gear provided.  We have a full development pathway 
from our younger softball cricket players through to hardball and on to senior level. During the season, we 
have fun trips to support the Blaze & White Ferns.  Registrations for girls and boys are open now.  For more 
information, email Porirua City Junior Cricket Club PCJCClub@gmail.com 
 
CRICKET WELLINGTON REGISTRATIONS 

https://www.cricketwellington.co.nz/findaclub 
Cricket’s Back and Junior Club Registrations are open for the 2021 – 2022 
season! Local cricket clubs offer a range of opportunities to play cricket this 
summer for participants aged 4 to 12.  
     The Superstar Cricket Programme is available for participants aged 4 to 7, 
with Junior Club Cricket available from Year 2 to 8 in dual-pitch, softball, and 
hardball formats.   New to cricket? No worries! You can find your local club by 
clicking on the link here or reach out to Cricket Wellington 
on community@cricketwellington.co.nz 

We look forward to seeing you on the park this year!” 
 Club registrations are open from 1 September until 30 September 2021.  
  
KELLY  SPORTS OCTOBER 2021 HOLIDAY PROGRAMME – NGATITOA DOMAIN 
Our hugely popular Kelly Sports Holiday Programme is back for the October Holidays for 
children 5-13 years.  Come and join the Kelly Sports coaches for the best in sports! We have 
created an Action Packed Programme including: : Team Challenges Day, Wheelie Fun Day, Tag World Cup 
Day, Softball World Cup Day, Winter Sports Day plus trips to Wellington Zoo and Mini Golf! Click on the 
following link to see the activity planner - Kelly Sports October Holiday Programme Activity Planner. To 
enrol got to https://kellysports.co.nz/kelly_events/view/13245   
Or to find out more information email adminwgtn@kellysports.co.nz or call 04 972 7201  

 
Children LOVE learning how to Cartwheel, Handstand, Round-off, Handspring and Flip at BIGAIR 
GYM! BIGAIR’s GYMNASTICS, TRAMPOLINE, CHEERLEADING, TUMBLING & FREE RUNNING classes are 
excellent for fun and fitness! We focus on safety, technique, fundamental skills, right through to more 
advanced skills, such as summersaults and twisting flips. Bigair Gym is a pristine, exciting, kid friendly 
gym! Our skilled and experienced coaches run structured and organized stimulating gym classes, that 
follows a badge programme, which creates goals and allows children to plan for success! 
 
Book now for BIGAIR’S OCTOBER SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME! Full day and half-day sessions 
available. This is a wonderful opportunity for kids to keep active and to learn something new during the 
holidays! BOOK NOW for Term 4 Classes. Spots are limited so book now on www.bigairgym.co.nz 
Bigair Gymsports Kapiti ph. 04 297 0400 e. kapiti@bigairgym.co.nz @. 4 Manchester Street, Kapiti. 
Bigair Gym Owhiro Bay ph. 04 383 8779 e. wgtn@bigairgym.co.nz @.14 Landfill Road, Owhiro Bay. 
Bigair Gym Tawa ph. 04 232 3508 e. office@bigairgym.co.nz @. 10 Surrey Street, Tawa. 



 

The North Porirua Kāhui Ako Presents: 

 

A Parent Session with Shannon Hennig 

Understanding and Supporting Young People  
with Diagnosed or suspected ADHD 

Shannon is highly regarded by teachers and school leaders across the Wellington region. Her 
ability  to explain how the world may be perceived by people with ADHD, and how to best 

support them, is second to none.  
Shannon strives to make her sessions practical, informative, and grounded in her experiences 

working with students at both home and school. 

Wednesday September 22nd   
7.30 - 9.30 pm 

7.30 - 9.00 pm: Presentation by Shannon 
9.00 - 9.30  pm: Shannon will answer any questions 

 
*A handout will be added to this document on the 22nd 

You can download it if you wish and write your own notes * still working on this! 
 

For more information about Shannon click here About Us shannon@inclusive-
communication.co.nz  

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87004632362?pwd=cmh0WWNjZDR6di9Id1FiTlExZlFTdz09  

 
Meeting ID: 870 0463 2362 

Passcode: 14360 

RSVP and queries   
Rachel Berney 

Across School Teacher - North Porirua Kāhui Ako  
rachel@papakowhai.school.nz 

 
  

Spring Holiday Programme @ Adventure School,  
4 – 15 October 2021  
BOOKINGS ARE OPEN! 2 weeks of popular and exciting 
activities await your child (e.g. Trip to Staglands, 
Trampoline Park, Minion Theme, Laserforce, Roller 
Skating Rink, Garden Craft, Movies @ Lighthouse Cinema 
and much more).  We follow strict Covid19 Health & 
Safety guidelines indoors and offsite. 
   
BOOK ONLINE:  www.asfc.co.nz or for more 
information e-mail holprog@asfc.co.nz or call 027-
454-6975. Our opening times are 7.30 am – 5.00 / 
5.30pm. We are approved for Oscar subsidies! 
Children from all schools are welcome  

 
Holiday Programme @ Adventure 
School  

 
 



 
ENTERTAINMENT PUBLICATIONS FUNDRAISER 

 
To find out more: 
http://www.entbook.co.nz/104U135 
 

 
  


